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Rivington Primary School


Newsletter


www.rivingtonprimary.co.uk








Friday 12th February 2016 2015














February:





12th 		END OF TERM


22nd		School re-opens


		Y3 Swimming


24th		Book Fair


Y3/Y4 Gymnastics comp


25th		Book Fair


		Dress Up Day


26th		School Nurse Drop-in


29th		Y3 Swimming














Thank you to everyone who attended parents’ meetings this week and for all the positive comments about the school and the staff.





When we return we will have our Book Week with lots of exciting activities. Please come and support us.





Have a safe half term holiday. We will see you on 22nd February.











School closes for half term on


Friday 12th February


And will re-open on Monday 22nd February.





Tuesday 9th February was Safer Internet Day. The children had a special assembly on Thursday on this subject.


The message for Safer Internet Day this year is,


“Before you say what’s on your mind, ask yourself, is it kind?”





Weekly Attendance Awards


Week commencing 1st February 2016





Congratulations to our Reception class who had 99% attendance - a great achievement.





 Y6 won our SMART TROPHY. 


A big well done to them.
























































The collection during our Y2 Assembly raised £21.04. This will be donated to Help4Heroes.





We have been given the go ahead to sort out the pathway problem from the Gamble Avenue entrance into school.


Work will start on Monday and should be finished for our first day back after half term.


We hope this will resolve all issues raised by parents and our neighbours.





IMPORTANT DATES IN BOOK WEEK – MONDAY 22nd FEBRUARY to FRIDAY 26th FEBRUARY





Monday 22nd February – ‘Books in a Bottle’ to be brought into school.





Thursday 25th February – Come to school dressed as an explorer or adventurer. The children could wear walking clothes or clothes for another climate, a hat, sunglasses, wellies or walking boots. They could bring a rucksack, toy compass, map, torch, camping equipment, toy camera or binoculars or a magnifying glass. They could even bring an atlas with a country they would like to explore.





An inventor can wear spectacles, a pretend lab coat, made from an old shirt, and trousers. As an inventor the children could carry plans of their invention, non-fiction book, a notebook and a tape measure.





Wednesday 24th February – Book Fair for Nursery and Infant children. There will be a selection of books for sale in school. You may collect your child from their classroom from 3:00pm in order to purchase a book from our book fair. Older siblings may be collected also. Entry to school will be via the main entrance on this occasion. The book fair will run until 4:00pm.





Thursday 25th February – Book Fair for Junior children. Children may be collected from their classrooms from 3:00pm in order to purchase a book. Younger siblings may also be collected. The book fair will run until 4:00pm for children who cannot be collected early. The book fair will be open for Junior children to buy books themselves on Friday morning if they could not attend on Thursday.





IF THERE IS A SAFEGUARDING ALLEGATION ABOUT A MEMBER OF STAFF OR A VOLUNTEER CONTACT


Miss G Chalk


Or


Mr C Halliwell
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